From: Adam Craig

To: Schmidgall, Joan -FS

Subject: QMS Project Comment

Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 7:10:40 AM
Joanie,

Apologies for missing the comment period. January 30 was the date in my calendar.

Thank you for managing the NEPA process for the QMS project area. Especially for
organizing the field visit on that lovely day last fall. I learned a lot about this process, and have
a healthy respect for the perspective applied by the Sweet Home RD. The reality that this
Timber Sale needs to happen in the least contentious fashion resonates, and I trust that all
aspects of it's impact are being considered to that end.

From a trail steward and recreational perspective, I have concerns about impact to trail
infrastructure and access. These concerns were largely addressed in the field visit. Considering
the location of the proposed units, most impacts are mitigated.

From a larger perspective, I am hopeful that some of the KV and K2 funds generated by this
sale will assist the Sweet Home in improving recreational experience in your district. Please
advise the Oregon Mountain Bike Coalition of these developments.

Thank you for your time, best of luck with this process.

Adam Crai

Giant Bicycles, Oregon Mountain Bike Coalition
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